
2nd March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Ski Trip - December 2022

We are offering our current Year 9 and 10 students the exciting opportunity to take part in our first ski trip to Artesina, Italy.
This trip is open to all abilities of skiers, from complete beginners to those who have skied before, please indicate your
child’s ability on the google form.

The dates for this trip are Saturday 17th December 2022- Friday 23rd December 2022 inclusive.

The cost for this trip is £850 per student.  This is based on 20 students.

The cost includes
● Transfers to and from UK airport
● Flights from London including all airport taxes
● Airport to resort transfers
● 6 nights full board accommodation
● Any daily transport required to reach the ski area from accommodation
● 5 days ski pass
● 5 days ski, boot & helmet hire
● 5 x 4 hours a day ski tuition
● In house apres ski programme (e.g quiz,games, film night etc)
● All required insurances provided by Halsbury Travel

Items not included in the cost
● Snacks & drinks
● Passport - each student will need to have their own passport with at least 6 months remaining
● Pocket Money
● Specialist clothing e.g coats/ salopettes

The trip will be run on a first come, first served basis, there are 20 spaces available.  The cost will need to be paid in
instalments- the first being a deposit of £200 by 1st April 2022 to secure your child’s place. Please ensure that if you
commit to a place for your child that you are able to make all of the payments by the required dates.  The full balance



must be paid by 3rd October 2022- the required payments are set out below.  The offer is now live on sQuid.

1st April 2022     - £200 deposit
1st May 2022      - £100
1st June 2022      -£100
1st July 2022       - £150
1st August 2022 - £100
1st September 2022 -£100
1st October 2022   - £100

All places will be based on a student’s behaviour in school over the coming months before the visit.

If your child would like to take part please complete the Google form via the following link: Ski Trip Consent Form.

If you have any questions regarding this trip please contact Mrs Delany, zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org or Miss Board
tboard@atlantic-aspirations.org

Yours faithfully

Miss T Board
Assistant Principal, Orange Faculty
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